E.G.Wheler Galton Esq., The Leys, CLAVERDON Warwick.

Dear Mr. Galton.

I have just received from Professor Karl Pearson your letters to him about the book of Galton papers in the keeping of the Galton Laboratory, which was placed on loan in our collection, according to the entry in the book, by you in February 1923.

I am therefore sending the book to Professor Pearson to be returned to you. Perhaps I may add that any material connected with the families of Galton and Darwin will be valued and cared for in the collection under my care.

Yours sincerely,